Resolution on sale of broadcast licenses
Submitted by David Welsh

That the KPFA LSB strongly recommends that the Pacifica National Board explicitly adopt the following written policy: That under no circumstances will the broadcast licenses of the five stations that comprise the Pacifica radio network be put up for sale.

